Dear Senators

No Nuclear Waste should be dumped in Australia anywhere.

It is possible for all nuclear waste to be processed into SYNROCK - the only safe way to deal with this waste. It is energy intensive and thus, not cheap but it is the only way to deal with nuclear waste responsibly. The process locks the substances into a molecular structure that has a longer half life than the radioactive substances.

We do not generate a great deal of nuclear waste as we do not produce power to grid via this means. We do use it in medicine and this has been important in Cancer treatments. Our wastes from these uses should be handled responsibly, so that no nuclear materials enter the environment and threaten humans and animals.

Sincerely Sandra Betts